6 April 2004

PRESS RELEASE


Objection to Planning Application for Earth Mound at Stubbings

(Application Number 04/41376)

Local farmers Rayner Brothers are asking all residents of Stubbings and Burchetts Green to write to the Local Council to object to the retrospective planning permission for the 50ft. earth bund which is an eyesore on the landscape of this beautiful part of Berkshire.  The earth mound can be seen from miles around especially from Stubbings footpath 81.  

The landlords who own the land on which the earth had been deposited were previously given permission for a 5 metre earth mound however the huge mound that is there now has clearly exceeded what they had been granted permission for. 

The application is going to the Development Control Panel of the Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead on Wednesday 14 April 2004 commencing 6.30pm at Maidenhead Town Hall.

Enclosed is press article previously published. 

